Proposals are being accepted by OCPYC for agencies interested in employing a child care health consultant (CCHC) to serve Orange County, NC.  Proposals are due by May 29, 2023 at 12 noon.

The CCHC is a community-based position that works with early care and education (child care) administrators, operators, and early educators to ensure healthy and safe environments for children in child care. CCHCs offer training and technical assistance through consultation and coaching in a variety of health-related topics. 

CCHC candidates should possess a Degree in Nursing or a bachelor's degree in public health or other health related field (Master’s preferred), or an equivalent combination of education and experience.  A CCHC should have two years relevant experience in the professional discipline of nursing, public health, or related field and have completed, or be willing to enroll in, the NC Child Care Health Consultant Course.  The training course for CCHC certification is a 6-month virtual course offered through the NC Child Care Health and Safety Resource Center.

